
 

Title VI Notice to the Public 
 

 
Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI 

UNITED CEREBRAL PALSY ASSOCIATION 
OF CENTRAL ARIZONA 

 
The UNITED CEREBRAL PALSY ASSOCIATION OF CENTRAL ARIZONA operates its programs and 

services without regard to race, color, or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act 

of 1964. Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice 

under Title VI may file a complaint with the UNITED CEREBRAL PALSY ASSOCIATION OF CENTRAL 

ARIZONA. 

For more information on the UNITED CEREBRAL PALSY ASSOCIATION OF CENTRAL ARIZONA civil 

rights program, and the procedures to file a complaint, contact T Dionne Hackett, 602-943-5472, email 

dhackett@ucpofcentralaz.org, or visit our administrative office at 1802 West Parkside Lane, Phoenix, 

Arizona 85027. For more information, visit www.ucpofcentralaz.org. 

 
A complainant may file a complaint directly with the City of Phoenix Public Transit Department or the 

Federal Transit Administration (FTA) by filing a complaint directly with the corresponding offices of Civil 

Rights: City of Phoenix Public Transit Department: ATTN: Title VI Coordinator, 302 N. 1st Ave., Suite 

900, Phoenix AZ 85003 FTA: ATTN: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor- TCR 1200 New 

Jersey Ave., SE Washington DC 20590. 

If information is needed in another language, contact Dionne Hackett al 602-695-6150  

Para informaci6n en Espanol llame a: Dionne Hackett al 602-695-6150  

 
The above notice is posted in the following locations: 

1802 WEST PARKSIDE LANE, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85027 

5025 E. Washington St Suite 108, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85034 
 
 

This notice is posted online at WWW.UCPOFCENTRALAZ.ORG 


